
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Ref: 10.JD0025 
 
 
At a meeting held on 27th October 2016, the Board considered the 
documents and submissions on file and the report and recommendation of 
the Planning Inspector. 
 
The Board decided not to direct the preparation of an Environmental Impact 
Statement, in accordance with the recommendation of the Inspector.  
Reasons and Considerations in accordance with the attached Draft Order.  
 
 
 
 
Board Member: ___________________ Date: 27h October 2016 
    G.J. Dennison 
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